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Thursday 21st November 2024 
 

Open Morning - Rescheduled 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You are all invited into school for our annual Open Morning on Tuesday 21st January 
2025. We are really looking forward to showing you the great teaching and learning 
opportunities your children have.  
 
During the morning you will be able to see what a typical morning at Scargill is like. You 
can spend time in your child’s classroom as well as looking at the whole school 
environment and the teaching and learning opportunities in place across school. This might 
include Power Maths, Little Wandle Phonics, English and Collective Worship. 
 
Throughout the morning, Mr Hetherington and I will be available if you have any questions. 
Changing Lives will be there to share information about how they can support families. 
Some of our governors and FOS will be providing refreshments for parents too. 
 
Due to capacity and health & safety regulations, we can only accommodate up to a 
maximum of 2 adults per household. Younger siblings are welcome to come along, 
however, parents remain responsible for them. Please be aware that any pushchairs will 
have to be stored in the outdoor bike shed at your own risk. 
 
We really hope you can make it. To help us spread the flow of potentially 600+ parents 
visiting, we are allocating two sessions. Please re-complete the form on the link 
below by 2.00pm on Monday 20th January 2025, to indicate which session you would 
like to attend. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/KbnLDC7AdE 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hallsworth 
Head of School 
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